Afro-American Historicél Associaton Celebrates
Black History Month

The national theme for Black
History Month this year is
“Carter G. Woodson and the
Origins of Multiculturism.”
To celebrate the month, the
Afro-American Historical
Association (AAHA) is
sponsoring a production
entitled “A Visit to History.”
Performances will be held at
AAHA on February 16 and

23 at 2:00 p.m. and March 1 Karen Hughes White
at-12:30 and-4:30p.m. Tickets are $10 each. =

Located in The Plains, AAHA “documents and preserves the local
African-American experience for the purpose of teaching a complete
and accurate history of Fauquier County.” Founded by Fauquier natives
Karen Hughes White and Karen Lavore, the organization celebrated its
15th anniversary this past summer.

For more information on AAHA events, call (540) 253-7488 or visit
their Web site at www.aahafauquier.org. ‘




